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DENNIS HENDRICKSON....435-7759 
LARRY MUELLER 884-1074 
STEVEN YOUNG 473-7418 
JOHN NYLUND 941-5117 
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The best in turf supplies — 
LESCO 100% Sulfur-Coated Fertilizers, 
golf course accessories, chemicals including 

LESCOSAN 
A highly effective pre-emergence 
crabgrass and poa annua control 

(800) (800) 
321-5325 362-7413 

NATIONWIDE )N 0 H , 0 

LAKESHORE EQUIPMENT & SUPPLY CO. 
"Home of LESCO Products" 

300 South Abbe, Elyria, OH 44035 

FROM THE 
PRESIDENT'S 

DESK 

DENNIS 
HENDRICKSON 

As we get into the busiest time of the 
year we often face problems ranging from 
those with personnel to turf decisions. 
I t i s easy to forget one of the real 
advantages of being a member of MGCSA. 
That i s the privi lege of knowing many 
other people who probably are having 
or have had our same problems. Often 
a call i s al l that i s necessary to get 
help. Even i f our problem is one that 
does not have a definit ive solution, i t 
helps our state of mind to know that we 
are not alone with our d i f f i cu l t i e s . 
This can go a long way in helping to 
relieve our stress as we learned at last 
year ' s Annual Conference. We might even 
find a solution to the problem i t s e l f . 
We al l know two heads are better than 
one. These specif ic problems are also 
good topics for discussion at our 
monthly meetings. 

Last month's meeting at the St. Cloud CC 
was a great success. We had a big turn-
out of superintendents, good food, an 
interesting equipment display and main-
tenance ta lk, good weather and a great 
golf course to play. What more could 
we ask? Our special thanks go to Kerry 
Glader and everyone at the St. Cloud CC 
for making the whole day possible. 

Our next meeting wil l be at the Mora CC 
with Host superintendent Fred Anderson 
on June 8, 1981. Once again a luncheon 
speaker i s being planned. This format 
seems to be working quite well. 

I f you have any comments, please let a 
Board Member know of them. 

SEE YOU ALL IN MORA! 


